
 
 
 

 

 

 

CITY CLERK REPORT 
 

Reporting Period: July 15 to September 15 

Prepared By: Aubrey Wegeleben, City Clerk 

Date: August 1, 2023 
 

COMMUNITY 

Use of the Rec Hall during this period included: Saints Peter and Paul holiday, a going away 

potluck and a couple tea parties. The Labor Day BBQ was planned, supplies ordered and received. 

Although a change from the usual, the Labor Day picnic was held successfully at the ballfield.   

 

The Annual Water Quality Report was mailed out at the end of June for 2022 reporting, to 144 

mailboxes. An update was posted on the City website on August 30, with the information below 

added in detail. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



HOUSING 

Two long-term tenants terminated their lease with City housing. Itinerant housing was used on 10 

separate occasions. We’ve been attending to boiler issues in a couple units.  

 

PERSONNEL 

Participated in three disciplinary action meetings. Posted open positions within the City on 

Facebook.  

 

CLERK 

Communicated with cruise lines, providing them with wharfage fee information and island 

contacts.  

 

Completed various duties to include creating, reviewing, and editing documents; personnel filing, 

communication with IT and IT assistance, Nixle and Facebook updates, meetings, support to staff 

and census updates.  

 

Participated in the spill drill meetings and exercise.  

 

Posted and hung notice of open candidacy, through September 15, for October 4, City Council 

election, that will be held from 8AM-8PM at the Rec Hall.  


